From:

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141, Lot 1 DP
778492

Date: Monday, 10 July 2023 7:50:28 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

10 July 2023

Ms Fay Ong

Senior Development Planner
Cumberland City Council
PO Box 42

Merrylands NSW 2160

Dear Fay,

Re: Objection to Proposed Organic Waste Transfer Station, 109A Church Street,
Lidcombe

I write to formally express my strong objection to the proposed Organic Waste Transfer
Station (rubbish tip) slated for construction at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe.

As a resident of the immediate area, living merely from the proposed site, I am
greatly alarmed by the potential negative impacts such a development will have on our
community. These include serious health risks, environmental pollution, increased traffic
congestion, and the proliferation of pests.

Living in close proximity to a rubbish tip exposes residents to harmful gases and other
pollutants, potentially leading to an increase in disease rates among local residents.
Furthermore, the operation of such a facility is highly likely to attract vermin and pests,
posing a health and safety risk.

The expected rise in vehicular traffic associated with the facility's operations could lead to
significant traffic congestion, particularly given the site's close proximity to a densely

populated residential area. This congestion will not only be inconvenient for residents but
could also lead to an increase in road accidents and reduce the quality of life for residents.

In essence, placing a rubbish tip near a residential area, especially one as new and vibrant
as ours, significantly devalues our investments in our homes and negatively impacts our
daily lives. It is my firm belief that such facilities should be located far from residential
areas, where they pose fewer risks and disturbances to everyday life.

I kindly urge the Cumberland City Council to reconsider the placement of the proposed
Organic Waste Transfer Station. Such a decision should be taken with the full agreement
and consideration of the local residents whose lives will be directly affected.

I look forward to your prompt attention to this matter. If there are any public meetings,
hearings, or other opportunities for residents to express their views on this proposal, I
would appreciate being informed.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration.
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Sincerely,

Document Set ID: 11234235
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





